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December 2014 

Dates to Remember: 

Dec. 13 – Quarter 2 Key 

Assignment Day & 

Winter Program 

Dec. 19 – End of Quarter 2 

 

Hello Grade 2 Parents! 

Unit 2 is coming to a close, and the students have been 

practicing for their Key Assignment presentation! They are 

very excited to share some of the things they have learned 

during the past eight weeks with their parents and fellow QISS 

students. The topic of matter is very interesting, and it allowed 

the students to perform several cool experiments. 

   

Grade 2 has been learning all about 2-D and 3-D shapes in Math 

class. The students studied 2-D shapes first, and learned the 

rules for drawing polygons. After that, the students moved on 

to 3-D shapes. The class did an excellent job exploring the 

relationship between 2-D and 3-D shapes, noticing that many 

individual 3-D shapes are comprised of several 2-D shapes. 

   

After Key Assignments are finished tomorrow, all QISS staff, 

students, and families will eat lunch together in the cafeteria. 

The Winter Program will begin at 1pm following lunch. 

Students from Pre-Kindergarten through Grade 12 have been 

practicing singing and learning how to play a wide variety of 

musical instruments. I’m very excited to see everyone perform! 

Key Assignment 

Day is tomorrow! 
Key Assignment Day for Unit 2 

is finally here! Students will 

come to school at the normal 

time tomorrow morning, and 

each grade will prepare for the 

day in their classroom. There is 

a PTA General Meeting in the 

theater at 8:30am for parents 

to attend. The Key Assignments 

will take place at 9am, 10am, 

and 11am. Grade 2 will present 

their Key Assignment at 11am. 
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